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Bennett Stein

From: Chris Conley <cconley@aclunc.org>
Sent: Wednesday, August 08, 2012 3:20 PM
To: Yvonne Cropp
Cc: Anna Salem
Subject: RE: PRA Request

Thanks, Yvonne. I think we’re all set, but I will let you know if we have any further questions. 

Best, 

~ Chris 

 

From: Yvonne Cropp [mailto:ycropp@ci.alameda.ca.us]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 08, 2012 6:54 AM 
To: Chris Conley 
Subject: PRA Request 

 

Hi Chris,  
  
I received your last phone message, this e-mail is in response to your message.   The Alameda Police Department does 
not have any records or correspondence regarding automatic license plate readers.   I will follow up by sending you 
a formal response to your request.  
  
  
If you have any questions, please give me a call (510) 337-8420.  
  
  
Yvonne Cropp  
Alameda Police Department   

- 178 -




